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Scripture, Special Religious Education and Ethics 2018 – Classes Update 
 

Tuesday, March 6, 2018. 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Christian Special Religious Education (SRE) and Catholic Scripture classes have been offered to each stage 
group for 2018 (ie there is a Kindergarten class, a Year 1/2 Class, a Year 3/4 Class and a Year 5/6 Class). 
Classes will take place each Friday from this week, between 11.40am -12.20pm, for all grades/groups. 
 
Philosophical Ethics classes were also offered to students this year, however teachers/volunteers have not 
been secured therefore these classes will no longer take place.  
 

Enrolment in these classes are based on what preference was indicated on your child’s enrolment form, 
unless you have changed preferences in the meantime (such as by contacting the office or completing the 
permission note sent home at the end of last year). You are receiving this note as you have nominated that 
your child takes part in an Ethics class. With Ethics classes not taking place, your child will be placed into 
the non-scripture group for his/her grade, where they will complete quiet ‘catch-up’ work or silent reading. 
Lessons are not allowed to be taught during Scripture/SRE time in accord with Department policy. 
Alternately, if you would like for your child to attend Catholic Scripture or Christian Special Religious 
Education, please indicate such on the permission note below. 
 
As shared, if we do not receive a response/the permission slip below, your child will be in the non-scripture 
group for his/her grade from this Friday. 
 

Regards, 
Michelle Hulme  
Principal 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

2018 Scripture / SRE / Ethics Classes - Update 
Please return this note to your child’s class teacher/the office by Friday March 9. 

 

Dear Ms Hulme / Class Teacher, 
 
In 2018 I would like my child _______________________________________ of class _________ to attend: 
 

 Catholic Scripture 

 Combined Christian Special Religious Education 

 
Name of Parent/Carer: ____________________________Signed: _____________ Date: _______________ 


